The 2024 Siegal-Hoffmann Piano Concerto Festival will be held
January 20, 2024 at Fellowship Bible Church in Shenandoah Junction,
West Virginia. There will be no competitive categories this year, so
students will participate in a festival format. Registration deadline is
January 10, 2024. Please email or scan entries to Gary Mullenax,
festival chair, at garymullenax@aol.com.



